
Monday 18th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

We are thrilled to announce that our next film nights are just around the corner! It's always a delight to come

together as a school community and enjoy some cinematic magic. We have planned an exciting lineup of

films suitable for each year group, ensuring that all of our children have an unforgettable experience.

Here are the details for each year group's film night:

​ Year 1 & 2 Film Night

● Date: Monday, 25th March

● Time: 3:00 PM - 4:45 PM

​
​ Year 3 & 4 Film Night

● Date: Tuesday, 26th March

● Time: 3:00 PM - 4:45 PM

​
​ Year 5 & 6 Film Night

● Date: Wednesday, 27th March

● Time: 3:00 PM - 4:45 PM

All children must be collected from their classrooms at 4.45pm, due to the late finish children will not be

permitted to walk home alone.

To cover the cost of admission and provide a tasty treat for, we kindly request a contribution of £2.50 per

child. This fee includes a hot dog/slice of pizza and a refreshing drink.

To ensure that we can adequately prepare for the event, we ask that you please complete the Google Form

linked below if you would like your child to attend. Additionally, kindly send in the £2.50 contribution in a

named envelope by Friday 22nd March 2024.

https://forms.gle/fxJZB6SXvoWdxCD9A

https://forms.gle/fxJZB6SXvoWdxCD9A


Your support is greatly appreciated in making these film nights a success for our children and we look forward

to seeing everyones enjoy themselves and create lasting memories with their friends.

Thank you for your continued support.

Warm regards

Mrs K Wilden

Headteacher


